December 1, 2015

Dear PP-V Families,

Thank you for welcoming me so warmly to Browning. | am truly enjoying my time with
the Pre-primary boys and | look forward to getting to know each of you.

| thank you for your patience as | get to know your children, learn the established
routines, and introduce some of my own ideas into the mix. As | get my footing and
adjust to life in PP-V, you may notice some minor changes to routine (for instance, we
are taking a brief vacation from book bags). | appreciate your patience as | make minor
shifts and adjustments and/or get up to speed.

Katy has been passing on notes on each boy’s progress since September, and | am
working with Ms. Gruhn, Ms. Boudreau, and the team from PP-C with regard to
curriculum and planning.

Enjoy the rest of the week, and thank you for your understanding during this time of
transition. If you need to contact me, please use my email: swolfe@browning.edu, and |

will get back to you as soon as possible. Please note that in general, | am not able to
check email during the school day.

Shoshana
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